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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Cooper
5211 N. Charter Oak Lane
Peoria, IL 61615
char254@ juno. corn
309—692—7143
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gail Whitton
815 S. Eighth St.
Pekin, IL 61554
gaillwhitton@yahoo.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Patty Nash
15634 Toboggan Avenue
Green Valley, Ii 61534
dpkajjic@grics.net
3093522363
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Vanessa Cox
1319 S 7th St
Pekin, IL 61554
ness825@aim.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Karen Enher Skala
6960 Ticonderoga Road
Downers Grove, IL 60516—3142
keskala@comcast.net
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Williams
16800 S 82nd Ave
Tinley Park, IL 60477
Feworker63@sbcglobal.net
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Christine Hess
6400 46th ave n apt 69
Kenneth City, Florida [FL) 33709
bdog5459@yahoo.com
7274987365
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Angel Valentine
8436 Bass Rd
Manito, IL 61546
acvalentine@grics .net
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Chris Valentine
8436 Bass Rd
Manito, IL 61546
cvalentine@mwgen.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Dennis Crowell
332 Park Avenue
Pekin, IL 61554
djcrowell_747@comcast.net
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Terrill

504 West Main Street P.O. Box 183
Green Valley, IL 61534
chels0l16@yahoo.com
3096963065
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re; Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Sarah Gough
7465 Myrtle St.
Manito, IL 61546
sarehdunker@yahoo.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Trent Schmidt
P.O. BOX 116
Green Valley , Illinois 61534
trentlschmidt@yahoo.com
(309)352—0053
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Megan Coile
207 linden lane
Green valley, Ii 61543
Megnelizabeth06@yahoo.com
840—3365
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs—at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nicole Bollinger
213 N Green St
Astoria, IL 61501
wildndnl@hotmail.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Boerd
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Veriance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jacob Dunker
304 N Church St
Green Valley, IL 61534
bufnial@gmail.com
3092418756
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2 013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Craig Bassett
23559 Cr 2330 a
Topeka, IL 61567
Craigbassett2003@yahoo.com
3096964957
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Becky Lowry
108 w second st
Delavan, Ii 61734
Rfoust86@yahoo.com
3098405168
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Judy Newman
26473 E County Road 1900 N
Topeka, IL 61567
j udymn7 7 @yahoo . corn
309 597 2334
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was’
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

ronald palmer
21389n cr2730e
topeka, Illinois 61567
rpalmer6o@gmail .com
3098400753
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lesly Rogers
111 Canary Dr
Green Valley, Illinois 61534
foremn2@yahoo.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Rogers
ill Canary Dr.
Green Valley, Illinois 61534
rogersracing3084@yahoo.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kelley Walters
503 West Third St
Delavan, IL 61734
kwzl5@hotmail.com
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Linda Hornberger
906 Longfellow
Edwardsville, Illinois 62025
hornbergerlinda@yahoo.com
618—971—5961
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

kandace wood
705 S Park Ave
Mantio, Illinois 61546
kandiwood2005@gmai1.com
3098402171
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses end help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Runyon
113 Worner Street
Green Valley, Il 61535
jrunl@hotmail.com
3092416898
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Marcus Runyon
113 Worner Street
Green Valley, Il 61534
jrunl@hotmail.com
3092416898
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January 27, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
end hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2 016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brian Berchtold
3001 Stainbrook Rd
Steward, IL 60553
berchtoldbrian@yahoo .com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Megan Ganion
2157 washington Rd
Washington, IL 61571
jabhdc0805@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Diane Sack
6916 Oswegp Drive
Mt Dora, Fl 32757
labsek@aol.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Dunker
304 N. Church St.
Green Valley, Il 61534
cheryld1961@hotmail.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Peplow
920 S East St.
Manito, Il. 61546
beciypeplow@yahoo . corn
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